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Dear Dr

RE:                                                                      CHI:
Date of Annual health Check: 
The above named patient recently registered for the Gluten-Free Food service and has attended for their annual Coeliac Health Check in the pharmacy. As per NHS Ayrshire & Arran guidance please remove all Gluten Free Food items from the patient’s repeat list to prevent duplicate prescribing and annotate in the patient notes that the patient is now registered for the GFF service from this pharmacy. 

The following issues were identified during the health check:

         
Unintentional/ unexplained weight loss 


          
Despite following a strict gluten-free diet they are experiencing the following systems


(Please circle symptom(s)):

Change in:

Appetite / nausea / vomiting / abnormally loose bowel movements 

Blood in stools – abnormal pain / other, please state



The patient is unaware if a DEXA bone scan has been or is due to be carried out.  I would appreciate if you could check your records for this information.  If a scan has not been offered of if the patient is due for repeat screening I would be obliged if you could initiate this.

I have suggested that the patient contacts you for further investigation.

Yours sincerely

Community Pharmacist   

         





         





         








